President Señor Juan Manuel Santos


Presidente de la República

Palacio de Nariño, Carrera 8 No.7-26 Bogotá, Colombia

Fax: +57 1 596 0631


Copy to:

Embassy of Colombia 

H.E. Juan Jose Quintana Aranguren 

Groot Hertoginnelaan 14  

2517 EG Den Haag
Fax: +31 70 361 46 36 

Email: elahaya@cancilleria.gov.co
(Plaats, datum)

Dear President Santos,
I would like to expressing my concern for the safety of members of the Peace Community of San José de Apartadó in north-western Colombia and other civilians living in nearby hamlets. Residents continue to report the presence of paramilitaries and several people have recently received death threats. On 23 January, a paramilitary also raped a 14-year-old girl in the hamlet of La Hoz, who has a relative that is a member of the Peace Community, and threatened to kill her. 
I urge you to take immediate action to dismantle paramilitary groups and break their links with the security forces, in line with stated government commitments. 
I would also like to remind you that civilians, including the San José de Apartadó Peace Community and other civilians living  in the area, have the right to not be drawn into the armed conflict.
Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. 
I am kindly awaiting your reply.

Yours sincerely,

(Naam, adres)
